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      May 8, 2020 

 

 

Dari Sassan 

Town of Belmont 

143 Main Street, P.O. Box 310 

Belmont, NH 

 

 Re: Pike Industries, Inc.; RSA 155-E Permit Application 

308 Depot Street, Lots 235-058, 232-031 & 236-014 

  

Dear Mr. Sassan:  

 

 Per our discussion this week, I am writing on behalf of Pike Industries, Inc. to request a 

continuance of the public hearing on Pike’s above referenced permit application from the May 

18, 2020 meeting of the Belmont Planning Board to the June 22, 2020 meeting. This continuance 

is requested due to the existing state of emergency regarding the Coronavirus (Covid-19) and in 

consideration of limitations on public gatherings. In conjunction with this request, Pike hereby 

agrees to further extend the 65 day statutory timeline for review set forth in RSA 676:4, 

consistent with the requested continuance, up to and including the June 22, 2020 meeting.  

 

 Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this continuance request and 

agreement to extend the statutory timelines for review. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Robert J. Dietel 

 

 

cc: Jeff Cloutier, Pike Industries, Inc.  


